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From: Dan T. Moore <dtm@dantmoore.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 12:38 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Re: Case# 16-1871-EL-BGN - Request to Reject Project
 
Ohio Power Siting Board
The Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215
 
I am writing to request that you reject Case# 16-1871-EL-BGN, Icebreaker Wind Turbine, for the
following reasons:
 

1. We don’t need the power.
2. The siting of the wind turbines would not enable us to shutdown other power sources (coal or

nuclear) because the wind doesn’t blow all the time.
3. It is extremely expensive power to which Cleveland Public Power has committed.  With the

pandemic full upon us and the State reducing funding to many vital areas, including
education, the public does not need a price increase for the power they purchase from CPP.

4. Building the turbine will not create additional manufacturing activity for Cleveland.  They are
produced where the wind is the greatest and the payback is the best.

5. Putting wind turbines in the lake is challenging and requires substantial subsidies.
6. A challenged community, such as NE Ohio, should not be funding basic work on whether

economic energy can be developed on a lake which historically has thick ice.
7. Ohio has reduced its carbon footprint every year for the last 9 years.
8. The turbines proposed would contain 404 gallons of lubricants which threaten the drinking

water for 11 million people.
 
Please take this opportunity to be good stewards of public funds and the ecology of our lake.
 
Dan T. Moore
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CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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